
New Course Proposal Process 

 

 

Discuss new course proposal 
with department chair for 
approval. Contact BobbyJo 
LaDelfa to get an assigned 

course number.

Develop syllabus according to 
university guidelines.

Send syllabus to the chair of the 
respective Academic Committee: 

Undergraduate 
MBA/MS

PhD

If approved, proposal moves to 
the Policy Committee for review 

and approval.

If approved, new course 
proposal is presented at the next 

faculty/staff meeting for 
approval.

If approved, the respective 
associate dean (Natalie Simpson 
for graduate and David Murray 

for undergraduate) submits 
course to the University 
Associate Dean's Group.

If approved, the course is added 
to the HUB catalog system by 

the Registrar. 

If you have any questions about this process, contact BobbyJo LaDelfa at bladelfa@buffalo.edu.  

mailto:bladelfa@buffalo.edu

